



November 14, 2016

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Common Council Members:

I am herewith reappointing Ms. Meghan Walsh as an Adult Advisor-Citizen Member of the West Allis Youth Commission. Her four-year term will expire on September 30, 2020.

Ms. Walsh has been a resident of West Allis for two years and resides with her husband at 2893 South 95th Street. She received her Bachelor of Arts Degree in International Relations from the University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee in 2011, and she is working on her MBA at Alverno College. She is employed with the Milwaukee Art Museum as an Adult, Docent, and School Programs Administrator.

Ms. Walsh previously volunteered as a Sunday School Teacher and as a volunteer at the Milwaukee Art Museum prior to her employment. She is interested in being involved and contributing to the community she lives in.

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Dan Devine,

Mayor

DD:jfw Attachment

MYR\CMTES\YOUTHCOMM.WALSH